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ARKANSAS STATE HOSPITAL (ASH)
Forensic Unit Security New ASH (NASH) Side:  
The project to install additional fencing for added security to prevent elopements at a cost of $28,566.25 was approved by the SIS Board at the April 8, 2020, meeting.  Division of Building Authority (DBA) approved this project, it is now in the final review phase prior to bid request.  
Additional Adolescent Courtyard:
The project for a courtyard on the southeast side of the adolescent building, Unit D, with an approximate square footage of 30,000 at a cost of $246,749 was approved by the SIS Board at the April 8, 2020, meeting.  DBA has approved this project and is now in the final review phase prior to bid request. 

Forensic Bathroom/Shower Tile Replacement:

The forensic unit patient bathrooms need a redo: plumbing, hardware, and epoxy flooring. The tile is chipping, and grout is holding odors.  The epoxy flooring is more durable and easier to clean.  

UPDATE:  Architect’s new quote of $750k is for each unit.   There are two units needing bathrooms redone.  This is pending 1DE funding availability. In the meantime, we continue to follow an alternative cleaning schedule and make temporary repairs as needed.   

Unit D Door Replacement:

Over the years, the adolescent patients have destroyed three (3) different styles of door sets.  We have finally found a door set that can withstand heavy abuse and would like to start replacing existing door sets for the adolescent units.  The average cost will be $22,000 per set. 

UPDATE:  2 sets of doors have been replaced.  There are 4 sets that still need replacing for a total estimated cost of $88,000.  An additional request for Division of Children and Family Services (DCFS) to assist with replacements of two of door sets has been made. 
ARKANSAS HEALTH CENTER (AHC)
New Roofs for Building 80, Cottage 12, and Chapel:  On October 13, 2021, the Board approved roofing projects, requesting updates on project estimates.
Building 80 - The roof estimate of $206,000 for Building 80 was submitted to Division of Building Authority (DBA) for review.  Building 80 came in over budget and is back in for review.  New budget $307,693.   Lowest bid came in at $329,704 from Mid-Ark Roofing, Inc.  They were awarded the project.  This project has started but is moving slowly due to so much rain.    

Cottage 12 - Eric Goins is obtaining bids for the roof of Cottage 12. A bid from Cornerstone Construction came in at $15,620.48.  No other bids have been received.  The roof has been patched for now, but we are still trying to get a second bid.  
Chapel - The Chapel roof project was put out for bid.  Budget is now $110,000.  In addition to replacing the roof, this project includes repair of rotten facial board and painting of all wood.  Reynolds Construction and Commercial Roofing was the lowest bidder and was awarded the project at $108,227.  Morris AE Inc. issued a notice to proceed letter to Reynolds Construction on November 16, 2022, to start the renovation on the Chapel.  Work should have started on Monday, November 28, 2022, but has been delayed due to rain.
Building 80 Activity Room Addition:
At the July 8, 2020, meeting the Board approved requesting bids on the activity room addition project at an estimated cost of $300.000.   An updated estimated cost of $598,052 was submitted to DBA for review.  The projected cost for this project is now $897,512 and the project has been placed on hold.       
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